
Federal Communications Commission
Washington, D.C. 20554

APR 2 1 2009

Franklin Media, Inc.
3300 North Pace Boulevard
Suite 172
Pensacola FL 32505

Re: Application for Digital License
WPAN(TV) Fort Walton Beach FL
File No. BLCDT-20081106AEL
Facility ID No. 31570

Dear Licensee:

The above-captioned application of Franklin Media, Inc., for a digital license to cover the
construction permit (File No. BPCDT-19991029AGW) for station WPAN, Fort Walton, FL, has
been processed and is ready for grant.

On January 29, 2010, we sent an email to the contact address which you provided in your
application (jlf2@cox.net), stating that we are unable to grant this application because of an

	

outstanding debt owed by the licensee to the government. Because of this debt, a "Red Light"
hold has been placed on your application, and by law the application may not be granted until the
debt has been paid. We have received no response from you to our email regarding this matter.

You may contact the Financial Operations Group Help Desk toget the Red Light hold
removed, either by telephone at 1 (877) 480-3201 or by email at: ARINQUIRIES@fcc.gov .

Failure to respond to Commission correspondence regarding a pending application may
result in dismissal of the application. Thank you for your prompt attention to this matter.

Clay C. Pendarvis
Associate Chief, Video Division
Media Bureau


